
From,  

 Jeena Libin 
 Thumpayil House 
 Piravom 

PH: 8891648500 

 

To, 

The Administrator 
Medical Trust Hospital 
Ernakulam. 
 

SUB:   Application for the post of Medical Transcriptionist 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

I was working as a Medical Transcription Editor, and completed my course at KGISL 
under KG Hospital Group, Coimbatore. Now I am interested to work in Medical Trust Hospital 
if I get an opportunity.  I assure you that I will do my level best if I get a chance.  Kindly 
consider this as my application. 

 

Piravom        Sincerely, 
30/10/2018  
 
         Jeena Libin   
     


